
Want more info? Visit https://villagespickleball.vgcc.club/ 

On May 5th, the Villages Pickleball Club held our annual invitational with Silver Creek 

Country Club. We had a wonderful time, with lots of spirited games between the two 

clubs. Sherry arranged a tournament where teams played one match, then played a 

different team from SCVCC. After tournament play was done, we had fun games where 

with mixed Villager & Creeker teams. Laughter rang throughout the day as people 

enjoyed meeting new people, making new friends, and having fun. 

Michelle had a feast laid out for players who worked up an appetite, doing her usual 

excellent job in keeping us all satiated. It’s a good thing we played a lot of pickleball to 

work off that yummy food! 

Two teams had perfect records – Tim & Steve and Helen & Mark. Four individuals also 

maintained perfect records – Adrien, Gloria, Michelle, and Valerie. This helped us to win 

our match 25-11. However, it must be said there were a number of very close matches 

which were decided by only one or two points. Great job, guys! Full results are on our 

website! 

This Friday, May 10th, starts our Member Social events – the first Dink & Drink of 2024! 

This is a potluck, please bring something to share. It’s your opportunity to play with new 

people and make new friends – players of ALL levels are welcome! The fun starts at 4:30 

and goes until sunset. 
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